Re: 1981 WORLD SERVICE CONFERENCE

Dear Fellow Member:

I would like to start early in reminding all participants of the Conference that our tentative date for the 1981 World Service Conference is May 1, 2 and 3. The tentative location for the Conference is the Los Angeles Valley College at 5800 Fulton Avenue, Van Nuys, California.

If there is anything I can do to help any of the Sub-Committees, please feel free to call or write to me at the following:

Chuck Gates, Chairman 6672 Sedan Avenue Canoga Park, CA 91307 213/703-6618

Or contact the Vice Chairman:

Steve Bice 2040 Alexis Court Santa Rosa, CA 95405 707/542-7103

In the next month or so, you will be receiving an agenda of the Conference, registration forms and input forms. We would like to begin the Conference on Friday night to give us more time, so please try and set aside those dates to attend.

I would like to extend my warmest thanks to the Literature Committee for their hard work at the Lincoln Literature Conference. I know there was a lot of sacrifice and hard work that went into that Conference. After talking with Bo of Atlanta, it was explained to me that the cost of the Lincoln Literature Conference was \$1,100 which has been paid for from donations. What hasn't been covered is the upcoming Literature Conference in Memphis, Tennessee in early February, 1981. The Literature Committee feels that this might be as high as \$2,200. They are not asking any one area or region to cover this expense but if each region could send in a portion of this amount, it will be helping to get our book out sooner.

If anyone is in need of a copy of the W.S.C. minutes (1980), please drop me a post card with your name and address and we will mail one to you.

Again, if there is any way that Steve Bice or myself can help you, please feel free to call or write.

Yours in the Fellowship,

CHUCK GATES Chairman

World Service Conference 1981

CG/ff